
COVID-19 NATIONAL LOCKDOWN - 05.01.21

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday 4th January 
2021 that the Country is being placed into lockdown, it is with regret that 
all Indoor Bowls Clubs will not be permitted to open during this time.
We will provide further updates to our Member Clubs, Counties and 
bowlers as and when new information is available during the National 
Lockdown.


